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Caltrans Interstate 5 Construction Notice

The California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) will implement closures of lanes, ramps, and connectors of the Golden State Freeway (I-5) and the Ventura Freeway (SR-134) as part of a project to construct High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) lanes in each direction along I-5 between SR-134 and Magnolia Boulevard. Closures are scheduled to begin Wednesday, December 4, 2013 and continue through Friday, December 7, 2013. To view the Caltrans construction notice, please click here.

 http://libraryarchives.metro.net/DB_Attachments/131203_Caltrans_I_5_134_Notice.pdf 
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